
 

                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be advised that offices of the Ministry of Finance will be CLOSED to 

the public on the following days: 

Monday 12th and Tuesday 13th February, 2018 
(Carnival Monday and Tuesday) 

 

Offices include: 

 Ministry of Finance, Head Office, Eric Williams Finance Building, 

Independence Square, Port-of-Spain  

 Central Tenders Board, #116 Frederick Street, Port-of-Spain  

 Customs and Excise Division, Port of Spain, San Fernando and Tobago 

(Duties and Taxes can be paid at the Piarco International Airport) 

 Financial Intelligence Unit of Trinidad and Tobago, Tower D, 

International Waterfront Complex,  

 Inland Revenue Division (includes all Regional and District Revenue 

Offices) 

 National Insurance Appeals Tribunal, Eric Williams Finance Building,  

Independence Square, Port-of-Spain 

 Treasury Division, #1 St. Vincent Street, Port-of-Spain  

 Valuation Division – All offices – Arouca, Chaguanas, Point Fortin, Port-

of-Spain, San Fernando, Siparia and Tobago 

 

Official business will resume on Wednesday 14th February, 2018. 

WE APOLOGISE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE CAUSED. 
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